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WEBstudio ideas competition

We received the best ideas of the VEPRO WEBstudio competition from the radiology department in Wittlich (Mr. Lüpke). 
On the picture you can see the winner on his maiden voyage. 
 
- We would like to thank you again for the response to our ideas competition. - 
 
„Which further application scenarios can be solved with the WEBstudio“ thanks all participants. With the many fantastic 
ideas, the evaluation was not made easy for us. That‘s why we decided to give all participants a small surprise price.  
 


